
 
I'm writing to oppose this terrible bill. It will ruin established neighborhoods all over Portland. In my 
neighborhood, there is already a shortage of parking.  How will the schools absorb more students. Our 
roads are already in awful shape. The proposed housing will not be affordable.  Existing nature trees will 
have to be removed.  There is nothing good about this bill; it is merely a boondoggle for developers. 
Those of us who purchased homes in older neighborhoods deserve to keep the character of those 
neighborhoods and not have our property values reduced.  Please do not vote for this bill. No one who 
does will not receive another vote from my family or neighbor's. Thank you for your consideration. 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


